
 

 

24th March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: End of Term/Beginning of Term Arrangements 

Please note that the school will break up for the spring holidays on Friday 31st March 2017. School 
will finish at 12.20pm on that day. 
 
The summer term starts on Tuesday 18th April which is a staff INSET day. Pupils should return on 
Wednesday 19th April at normal time, 8.35am. 
 
May we take this opportunity to remind the older students in particular, to work hard and revise 
thoroughly for the upcoming public examinations. 
 
At the same time, we wish all our pupils, parents and carers a pleasant, enjoyable break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
MS G E ASPINALL  
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


